To: Finance, Revenue and Bonding Committee

From: Anthony Uliano

Rocky Hill

Arch i
Re: Please support HB 7054, An Act Concerning Keno
Date: 4/8/2015

As a current lottery retailer | would like to express my support for the House Bill 7054 concerning Keno.
We have customers come in ask when are we going to get Keno. | have customers who play Kena in the
surrounding states. | believe we should support those doliars staying in Connecticut and supporting

small businesses owner like myself.
Sincerely,

Anthony Uliano
Owner
Arch Il LLC

Rocky Hill, CT.




